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HJR 203 

 
The Oregon Psychological Association and its Legislative Committee offer their strong 
support of House Joint Resolution 203, amending the Oregon Constitution to “ensure that 
every resident of Oregon has access to cost-effective, medically appropriate and affordable 
health care as a fundamental right.”  
 
In keeping with the ethical standards of our profession, our ceaseless efforts toward 
inclusion, and honoring the medical and psychological needs of all people, we feel that the 
right to healthcare is a human right and should be upheld in the state of Oregon. We 
commend the state in its revolutionary initiative to ensure the medical and psychological 
needs of its citizens are met. 


